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Prelude  

Welcome 

Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Charlotte Hardt 

390 In Christ There is No East or West 

409 For We Are Strangers No More 

VT 390 

VT 409 

Scripture Isaiah 62:1-5, Psalm 36:5-10  

Children’s Story  Emily Toews 

Sermon Gifts of the Spirit 

1 Corinthians 12:1-11 

Emily Toews 

Will You Let Me Be Your Servant VT 778 

Offering 

Sharing and Pastoral Prayer  

Go in Grace and Make Disciples 

 

VT 766 

Benediction  

Menno Mennonite Church, a Christian Anabaptist Community, 

equips believers through relevant Worship and Study, and 

expresses God’s love to others through Stewardship and Service. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements 

 

We enjoyed hearing the wide range of voices in worship this Advent 

season.  We want to keep hearing your voices.  Please fill out the 

Worship Participation Survey on the insert in the bulletin and return 

them to the Pastors’ mailbox.  This will help us invite worship leaders, 

scripture readers, song leaders, accompanists, children story tellers etc. 

for the coming year.  

 

Saturday, January 29, 10 AM: The Menno Annual meeting at 

Menno Mennonite Church 

We welcome everyone’s participation as we review what has been 

and look forward to the year to come. 

 

February 13: Delicious Catered Meal. Please sign up at the 

church. More details will come soon. 
 

MCUSA Announcements 

• Join other North American Mennonites in MCUSA and 

MCCanada in reading the current CommonRead book, “Been in 

the Struggle: Pursuing an Antiracist Spirituality” by Regina 

Shands Stoltzfus and Tobin Miller Shearer. Learn more here: 

https://www.mennomedia.org/commonread/ . 

 

• #BeTransformed:  Anti-Asian racism is not new, but since the 

onset of COVID-19, anti-Asian aggression has drastically 

increased. Rob Muthiah, in his blog, “Lament as a transformative 

anti-racism practice,” reflects on how lament has helped him deal 

with the anger that he feels about the treatment of Asian people, 

like his own father, in the U.S. https://www.mennoniteusa.org/menno-

snapshots/transformative-anti-racism/ 

 
This Sunday 

Speaker: Emily Toews 

Worship Leader:  Charlotte Hardt 

Musician:  Melanie Gering 

Greeters:   Jonathan and Becca Burkholder 

Next Sunday 

Speaker: Bryce Miller 

Musician: Music Team 

Greeters:  Cleon and Elizabeth Claassen 
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